March 2022, Vol. 16, Issue 3

Dear Friends:

After finding the right location for our newest service center, more than a year of construction and just about twenty-two miles of cables, I was thrilled to officially open our Westlake Service Center on February 22! With an audience of distinguished guests from the County and City of Westlake, the ribbon was cut, and the service center was open for business! It is always a tremendous undertaking to construct and open a new facility and my staff, led by Joe Sverak, Chief Information & Facilities Officer, and all our partners did an amazing job bringing this new 23,735 square-foot state-of-the-art service center to the growing western communities of our county. My staff and I are looking forward to serving our residents in that area!

I also want to remind you that if you have not yet paid your 2021 property tax, the March 31 deadline is fast approaching. Visit our website, www.pbctax.com to make a payment before the deadline!

Sincerely,

Anne M. Gannon

Constitutional Tax Collector, Serving Palm Beach County



NEW 2022 TAX PLANNER & SERVICES GUIDE

The latest edition of our most popular publication is back with exciting new features!

Click here to read more.



SAY GOODBYE TO THE OLD PGA OFFICE

And learn what we're building to serve northern Palm Beach County.

Click here for details.



WELCOME TO THE TCO!

Join us in welcoming AJ Starks, the newest member of our Senior Leadership Team!

Click here to learn more.

Important Dates & Deadlines



March 1 Tourist Development Tax

(TDT) Due

March 13 Daylight Saving Time Begins

March 17 St. Patrick's Day

March 31 Deadline to pay 2021

Property Tax

March 31 Deadline to make Final IPP

Installment Payment #4



NEVER MISS A DEADLINE - Sign up to receive Tax Talk!

www.pbctax.com • ClientAdvocate@pbctax.com

Constitutional Tax Collector • Serving Palm Beach County 301 N. Olive Ave., 3rd Floor, West Palm Beach, FL 33401







